
 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the construction of the Fayette County Joint Tactical Training Center 

for Fiscal Year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Fayette County Board of Commissioners located 

at 61 E. Main Street, Uniontown, PA 15401.  

 

The funding, totaling $1,000,000, would be used for construction of a tactical training center in 

Jefferson Township, Pennsylvania. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars because it will enhance safety by enabling 

regional police forces to access, utilize, and enhance educational opportunities, as well as engage 

in training and skill development.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Very respectfully, 

 

Guy Reschenthaler 

Member of Congress 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations  

1036 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Room H-307 

Washington, DC 20515   


